
 
 
 

FIRE INSPECTION 
 
Notice is hereby given that the annual fire inspection for the 2022/23 school year 
of the school buildings of the Rockville Centre Union Free School District has 
been completed and the report thereof is available at the Administrative Offices 
of the Rockville Centre School District, 128 Shepherd Street, Rockville Centre, NY 
11570-2298 for inspection by all interested persons. 
 
 
Dated: January 31, 2023 
Rockville Centre, NY 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF 
EDUCATION OF ROCKVILLE CENTRE 
UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
COUNTY OF NASSAU, NEW YORK      
MARYLOU CELIBERTI, DISTRICT 
CLERK 

 
 


